Ho Tsz Kwan (7A)

Need to regulate working hours

Many parents in Hong Kong have to work overtime to earn a living. They don’t have enough time to take care of their children.

Grandparents often look after the children but it’s not easy. They are old and accidents could happen.

I have two suggestions to help solve this problem.


First, parents should make sure their children are well behaved. This could be done by pointing out what is right and wrong to them. This would reduce the burden on grandparents and there will be fewer accidents. 


Second, the government should set laws regarding working hours. Then parents would have more time to care for their children.


This would help reduce the number of accidents involving children.


Thanks for your letter, Tsz-kwan. Legislating the number of hours per working week would solve many social problems in this city.
The government might think such legislation would be harmful to the economy. But while it might reduce profits for some small business, it would certainly circulate a lot more money in paid overtime among the workers. This would help stimulate the economy, and go a long way towards making family relationships stronger. 
Many Western countries have adopted a 40-hour working week – that means roughly eight hours, five days a week. When people work more than that, they must be paid, and after a certain number of hours, they get paid even more. This also encourages employers to hire more people instead of having to pay workers at the extra rate. Let’s hope our government considers the people of Hong Kong over profits and does the right thing. 
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